
REPORT ON CAREER GUIDANCE PROGRAM  
 

The Alan Turing Club has organized a career guidance session for II 

and III B.SC (physical science) students on August 18, 2023. This 

program was organised to provide information on how to prepare for 

competitive exams like the PGCET, IIT JAM, etc. The students were 

given instructions by Mr. Kanaka Reddy, a trainer for competitive 

exams, regarding the academic areas in which they should focus to 

achieve the highest possible exam scores. Students gained knowledge 

about the preparation for competitive examinations. 

 
 

 
Mr. Kanaka Reddy, trainer of Competitive 
Examinations explaining to students, the 
importance of concentrating on the subjects 
during the 3-year degree course. 

 
Students, listening attentively to the 
resource person 

 


